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January 30* 1939

Miss Lucile Fursman
Saugatuck, Michigan

My dear Miss ^ursman:

Chairman Iccles has asked me to
acknowledge and thank you for your letter
of January 2U in which you compliment him
on his recent address before the National
Radio forum* In accordance with your rê -
quest, I am enclosing herewith a copy of
that address •

Yours very truly,

Lawrence Clayton
Assistant to the iChairman

enclosure
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